
 
College Credit Plus 

Mandatory Meeting 
Thursday January 30, 2020 
6:30 PM in HHS Commons 

 
What is CCP? 

College Credit Plus (CCP) is a statewide program that allows students to take 
college-level courses for both college and high school credit. 
 
Who should attend the Mandatory Meeting? 

Any student, and their parent, who is interested in taking courses for college credit 
during the 2020-2021 school year.   Current CCP students must also attend the Mandatory 
Meeting to continue in the program for next year. 
 
How old does a student need to be to be in CCP? 

Students may participate beginning in 7th grade.  Houston’s CCP courses do not start 
until 9th grade (Spanish I).  Students must qualify to participate. 
 
I’m not sure if I should attend this meeting.  Should I? 

Come anyway!  Get information, then take time to figure out what is the best plan for 
your academic and career success. 
 
I want to come to the Mandatory Meeting, but cannot make it.  What should I do? 

Contact Mrs. Merickel ​before​ the meeting.  Best contact is email: 
smerickel@hardinhouston.org or call the school at 937 295-3010 ext. 2002. 
 
I would like more information.  Where can I find this? 

Check out the Ohio Department of Higher Education’s CCP FAQ page: 
https://www.ohiohighered.org/ccp/faqs 

or Edison State Community College’s CCP website: 
https://www.edisonohio.edu/College-Credit-Plus/ 

 

 
 

Hope to see you there! 

https://www.ohiohighered.org/ccp/faqs
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